
You're Invited to a Special Mother's Day 

Luncheon! 

Dear Family, 

We would be delighted to have you join us for a lovely Mother's Day Luncheon to celebrate the 

wonderful mothers in our lives. 

Date: Sunday, May 14, 2023 

Time: 1:00 PM 

Location: Grandma's House, 123 Family Lane, Ourtown 

We'll enjoy a delicious meal, share stories, and create lasting memories together. 

Please RSVP by May 1st so that we can prepare accordingly. 

Looking forward to celebrating with you! 

With love, 

Your Family 


